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Dates for the Diary: 
- 18.09.24 – PTFA AGM 

24.09.24 – 6pm – KS1 reading meeting (TEAMS) 
- 25.09.24 – Individual and sibling photos 
- 26.09.24 – 6pm – KS1 reading meeting (TEAMS) 
- 14.10.24 – Flu Nasal Vaccinations 
- 15.10.24 – Parents Evening 
- 16.10.24 – Parents Evening 
- 17.10.24 – 9am - SEND coffee morning 
- 23.10.24 –  3.40pm Diwali cake sale 
- 24.10.24 and 25.10.24 – INSET Days 

We are Scientists  
This term, we will be answering the question ‘How 
do my senses help me to understand the world?’. 

We will learn about the 5 senses and have 
opportunities to work scientifically by using our 

senses to help us to understand them. By the end of 
the unit, we will be able to link each sense to the 

relevant body part. 
 

General Reminders:  
Please remind your child to hand in their reading 
folder daily. This means that we can read with as 

many children as possible during the school day       
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We are Writers 
As writers in Term 1, we will continue with provision-

based learning where the children will choose their 

learning but will also write as a small group with their 

teacher each day. We will read ‘Stardust’ and write 

what makes us special. The following week we will 

learn about what a sentence needs. We will read 

‘Lubna and Pebble’ and write a character description 

as well as decorating our own special pebble friend. 

Finally, we will read ‘Biscuit Bear’ where we will create 

our very own biscuit bear! 

 

 
 

 

 
We are Self-Aware Citizens 

During our Friday afternoon PSHE lessons, we have been 
exploring the theme ‘Being me in my world’. We will be 

learning about how we can make good choices, what 
rewards and consequences are, what different roles and 
responsibilities everyone has in school and learn about 

what our rights are.  
 

We are Artists 
As artists, we will be exploring line. We will use different 
mediums to create a range of lines and look at artists 

who use line in their work. We will then use their art to 
inspire us! 

 
We are Designers 

 
As designers, we are going to be looking at different 

structures and deciding what makes a stable structure. 
We will explore, design and create a prototype of a 

stable structure. 
 
 
 

We are Mathematicians 
This term, we will be practising our counting. 

We will be counting up to 100, counting 

groups of objects, counting with manipulatives 

and counting forwards and backwards. We will 

be subitising numbers and comparing different 

numbers. We will also develop our reasoning of 

number position. We will be using our Topaz 

power to explain our thinking. 

This term we will also be… 
Athletes – as athletes, we will be learning to 

skills to sidestep, gallop and skip. 
Geographers – as geographers, we will be 

learning about the season of Autumn. 
Citizens (RE) – as citizens, we will be learning 

about Christianity. 


